

August 21, 2023



Mr. Daniel C. Goldner Chairman Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street Concord, NH 03301

Re: DG 22-045 Gas Holder, 1 Gas Street, Concord, NH

Dear Chairman Goldner:

On behalf of the Greater Concord Chamber of Commerce I write this letter in support of efforts to preserve and revitalize the historic Gasholder site in Concord while meeting environmental requirements and protecting utility customer interests. It is our understanding that this proposal supports the strategies of the N.H. Department of Environmental Services' Remedial Action Plan for the site and that it will cost customers less to stabilize this significant landmark structure than to demolish and remediate it.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of a plan to preserve this important piece of Concord history.

Sincerely

Timothy G. Sink, CCE

President